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Oregon's mail-in voting has an exemplary history of safety, security, accuracy, and 

accountability. There is no good reason to change that. I am a senior living in a rural 

area, and requiring in-person voting would be a hardship to me. Don't change our 

excellent system because of rumor or conspiracy theories. Thank you. 


